
 
 

NOTICE OF CERTIFICATION AND PUBLIC HEARING  
OF PETITION FOR ANNEXATION  

SANTAQUIN CITY 
 

Santaquin City has received a request for annexation for the SUMMIT RIDGE 
PARKWAY “A” ANNEXATION property, which lies adjacent to the city boundary 
in the unincorporated area of Utah County.   
 

The described Petition of Annexation was certified on JUNE 20, 2018, by the 
Santaquin City Recorder and is compliant with all of the required provisions of 
State Statue 10-2-401.  The petition for annexation is available for inspection and 
copying at the Santaquin City Office, 275 West Main in Santaquin, Utah.  Please 
note that this request for annexation may be granted by the governing body of 
Santaquin City as early as AUGUST 1, 2018 if no written protest is delivered to 
the Utah County Boundary Commission located at 100 East Center in Provo, 
Utah, and the Santaquin City Recorder located at the address indicated above.  
 

Proposed area for annexation 

 
 
Since the described property lies in the unincorporated area of Utah County the 
statue requires a protest period which will begin on JUNE 21, 2018 and end on 
JULY 23, 2018. 
 
A public hearing regarding this annexation may be held during the regular 
Santaquin City Council meeting of AUGUST 1, 2018. 
 
Notice of Certification published in the Payson Chronicle the weeks of June 25, 
July 2, and July 9, 2018. 


